
   
 
 

Well done to all of the children 
who are coming into nursery 

independently in the mornings. 
We are really proud of you! 

 

Don’t forget to check Tapestry for any observations 
on your child’s learning. We also post the weekly 
learning for you to look at too. If you have any 
questions about Tapestry, please ask! 
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We would like to extend  

a big welcome to all new 

Little Fishes pupils and 

parents! The children  

are settling in well and we 

are looking 

forward to a fun packed  

Summer term.  

 

Drop off and Collection 
We know that most of you always do, but please would you 

ensure that you collect your child promptly at either 11:50am 
or 3pm. And remember that nursery opens at 8:50am. 

You must phone our school office if you are running late for 
either dropping off or collecting your child. Please also let us 

know if your child is absent and the reason so that we can 
respond to any particular illnesses that may travel around the 

nursery.  

REMINDERS 
 

Please remember to leave a bag  
with a complete change of 

 named summer clothes on your 
child’s peg in case of accidents.   

 (Don’t forget to include shoes if 
your child is potty training). 

 
 

Please also provide your child with a 
named sun hat (and named sun 

cream if you’d like us to reapply it at 
lunchtime).  We will keep it in your 

child’s spare clothes bag. 

 
Don’t forget a named water bottle 

every day and don’t forget to      
name packed lunch boxes. 

 

Please remember that open-toed 
sandals and flip flops are not safe 

footwear for nursery due to outdoor 
play – we don’t want injured toes! 

 

  

YOUR NURSERY TEAM… 
Mrs H Allier (Mrs S Wren Maternity leave) Nursery Teacher (Mon-Wed)  
Mrs A Baker – Nursery Teacher (Thur-Fri) 
Mrs M Cook, Mrs M Manns, Miss K Simmons, Miss B Prior, Mrs H Murphy, – Nursery 
Teaching Assistants 

 

Moving on to Reception Class 
Lots of our Little Fishes will be 

starting at St Nic’s in September, 
but if your child is moving on to 

a different school, please be 
assured that we will be meeting 

with and talking to those 
schools to make the transition 
process as smooth as possible. Please come and speak 

to us at drop off or 
collection if you have 

any queries or 
concerns. 

We are ALWAYS happy 
to help! 

 
 Staff News 

We would like to 
welcome Mrs Chattel 
back to Little Fishes.  

Mrs Baker is currently 
signed off and we 

wish her well and a 
speedy recovery.  

 
 
 

Due to allergies, no nuts please. 
And as we are a ‘healthy school’, 

no sweets or chocolates.  

 
 

Please note, we are unable to 

accommodate any ‘ad hoc’ 

sessions at Little Fishes as we 

operate on a very strict staff to 

child ratio. If you do wish to add 

extra regular sessions this can be 

done by applying for the 

following term (there are cut off 

dates for this so please check 

with the office.)Thank you for 

your understanding.  



 


